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During its 71st session this summer, the UN International Law Commission has provisionally adopted 28 draft 

principles in a first reading addressing the pre-, during and post-conflict phase concerning environmental pro-

tection. The States in the Sixth Committee will have the opportunity to comment on the draft principles during 

its 74th session. 

 

The seminar provides a forum for those interested in the topic of “Protection of the Environment in Relation 

to Armed Conflicts” and its future. The ILC Special Rapporteur for the topic, Marja Lehto, addresses the work 

of the ILC as well as the reaction of States in the 6th Committee right in the aftermath of the Sixth Committee's 

session. Practitioners share their experiences from the field and relate them to the draft principles. Scholars 
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